
 

 
HILLERS ELECTRICAL ENGINEERING, INC. 

 
23257 State Road 7, Suite 100, Boca Raton, Florida 33428  

561-451-9165 Fax: 561-451-4886 

 
 
 
June 13, 2017 
 
Feng (Jeff) Jiang P.E. 
Senior Project Manager 
City of Hollywood Utilities Department 
P.O. Box 229045 
Hollywood, FL 33022-9045 
 
Subject:  Project No. 16-9417 Hollywood SRWWTP Cryogenic Compressors Medium Voltage 

Solid State Reduced Voltage Starters Replacement – Bid Review 
 
Dear Mr. Jiang: 
 
Hillers Electrical Engineering, Inc. (HEE) conducted a technical review of the two (2) bid proposals 
for the above referenced project. The bid proposals were submitted by Edwards Electric Corp. and 
Mills Electric Service, Inc. Mills Electric Service, Inc. submitted the lowest bid at $346,233.00, 
which is approximately 1% below the engineers estimate. Edwards Electric Corp. submitted a bid of 
$385,000.00, which is within approximately 10% above the engineers estimate. Both bidders did not 
specifically identify experience with medium voltage soft starters, but did identify experience with 
medium voltage systems. HEE is familiar with both contractors and are of the opinion that both are 
qualified to do the work of this contract. Based on our analysis, Hillers Electrical Engineering, Inc. 
recommends award to the lowest responsive bidder, Mills Electric Service, Inc.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Hillers Electrical Engineering Inc. 

 
James W. Kappes, P.E. 
JWK/mel 
 
Enclosures: 
Bid 9417 - Edwards Electric Corp 
Bid 9417 - Mills Electric Service 
 
Cc via email:  Juan Reyes, City of Hollywood 
  Francois Dormond, City of Hollywood 
  Denise Delaine, City of Hollywood 
  Clece Aurelus, City of Hollywood 
  Jitendra Patel, City of Hollywood 
  Mark Luther, HEE 
 


